Office of Hon Nikki Kaye

MP for Auckland Central
Minister for ACC Associate Minister of Education

Minister of Civil Defence
Minister for Youth

9 June 2015

Geoff Scrimgeour
fyi-request-2789-fa97b5db@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Scrimgeour

Thank you for your email of 5 June 2015 to the Associate Minister of Education, requesting
information about N4L.

Your request is being considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).
The information you seek relates to operational matters that are more closely connected to
the work of the Ministry of Education. | am therefore transferring your request, in accordance

with the Act, to the Ministry of Education.

Under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act, the following request has been transferred:

e Has the N4L (Network for Learning) requested a variation in their role in order to
develop a national IAM (Identity and Access Management) initiative?

o If the N4L did request such a variation what would be the process of discussion
and/or approval?

You can expect a reply from the Ministry of Education about your request in due course.

Yours sincerely

Colin McGregor
Private Secretary (Education)
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